
From: Alison Bouchard <Alison.Bouchard@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Tuesday, May 11, 2021 11:12 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Re: Riverwalk - Mexicanos Colores - EDS 
 
Hi Steve, 
 
Sorry for the delay. See below and let me know if you need anything else. 
 

On October 26, 2020 the Mayor’s Office accepted ~$75 worth of decorated masks as a gift on 

behalf of the City, from Colores Mexicanos and the masks were distributed to Mayoral staff. 
  
 
 
Alison Bouchard 
Office of the Mayor | City of Chicago 
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